
Dear ARA President,

I would like to thank you for organizing the 40th ARA congress. I
have been following the growth and successful achievements of
ARA via your Newsletter. It is always a pleasure for me to be part of
the prestigious ARA family. Unfortunately, I will not be available to
join you during the 40 ARA congress. However, I would be grateful if
I could be of any kind of help.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
Masoud Rahman, PhD
Senior Researcher on Renewable Energy
University of California, Davis


